








7 
 

Planning & Community 
Development Dept. Review  
October 23, 2023 

 
REVIEW ROUND 5 

Project: 1821 N Verde Ave. 
Proposed Two Lot Subdivision 

Case Number: PC 21-007 

General: 
46. The response to comments #42 is acceptable. 

 
47. The responses to comments #43 and #45 have not resolved the issue with the Estoppel Agreement and Engineer’s 

Estimate of Probable Costs (EOPC). Please see the Engineering Division comments #58 and #60. 
 
48. The response to comment #44 is noted. The PIN’s contained within the “Revised Labels” document are the correct 

PIN’s that must receive notification. However, the addresses associated with each PIN (i.e. the taxpayer of 
record/property owner address) may need to be updated. Please confirm the date when the address information 
for each PIN was pulled. Additionally, the draft of the public hearing notification signage is still required, as 
outlined in comment #44 from December of 2022. For a template of the signage, please see the Plan Commission 
application which is available online, and please reach out should you have any questions or need assistance. 

  
Prepared by: ____________________________ 
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